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Weekly Newsletter 
 
 
Week ending Friday 16th September 2022 
 
This week at Bromstone some of the children have been choosing to remember the Queen in 
different ways. As a school we decided that this would be led by the children. Below are some of 
the lovely pieces of work that the children created in memory of Her Majesty The Queen. 
 

 
 

 
 

As you will be aware there will be a bank holiday for the State Funeral of Queen Elizabeth II.  
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On Tuesday 20th September we will be welcoming our new Year R children full time. The children 
have shown lots of enthusiasm in joining Bromstone and we are already very proud of them. 
 
As was mentioned in last week’s newsletter, there is a website page for each year group on the 
Bromstone website. This page is replacing the “paper” curriculum newsletter that used to be sent 
out at the beginning of each term. It contains information about his term’s learning and other key 
dates and events to be aware of. There is also a list of related activities that you and your children 
may want to have a go at, at home! This term, for the whole school, our theme is “What is an 
adventure?” 
Please follow this link to the correct website page and then click on your child’s year group… Class 

Pages | Bromstone Primary School (bromstoneschool.com) 
 
Attendance Badges 
With the disruption of Covid now (hopefully) in the past, we will be bringing back termly 100% 

attendance badges for children who have attended every day of that term. Understandably, 

children will get ill from time to time, so each term they get a fresh start to achieve their badge. We 

look forward to celebrating excellent attendance! 

Sports Clubs 
Monday – Gymnastics, (invitation only), Football year 3/4 
Tuesday – Rugby year 5/6, Girls Football year 5/6 
Wednesday – Multi-sports year 2  
Thursday – Football year 5/6 
Friday – Dodgeball year 3/4, Netball year 5/6 
 
KS2 Choir is on Tuesday after school in the hall with Mrs Swallow and finishes at 4.10pm. 
 
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. 
Please ensure that your children are on time. 
 
Breakfast Club entry is at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the school car 
park. The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am – 8.05am. If you require a place at Breakfast 
Club or After School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoney.co.uk 
 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Toni Moon and Emma Ribbans – Heads of School 
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